

## **LITHUANIAN ACADEMY OF SCIENCES**

Professor Jan Ostrowski President The Polish Academy of Arts and Sciences

September 26, 2022

Dear Mr. President,

On behalf of the Lithuanian Academy of Sciences and on my own behalf, I extend sincere congratulations on the occasion of the oncoming 150th Anniversary of the transformation of the Krakow Scientific Society into the Polish Academy of Arts and Sciences. May I wish your esteemed Academy new great achievements for the benefit of the Polish culture and science. The Lithuanian Academy of Sciences looks forward to our future fruitful cooperation that would benefit our both countries.

Thank you very much for your kind invitation to take part at the Inauguration and International Scientific Conference *The World Facing New Challenges*, October 18 – 20. Unfortunately, due to my prior commitments I will not be able to attend these events.

With my cordial greetings,

Sincerely yours,

Professor Jūras Banys

President